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1/4: Meeting with Cara Allen from the Lower American River 
Conservancy. I met with Cara Allen to provide a brief overview on the 
American River Flood Control District. Ms. Allen works for the Wildlife 
Conservation Board and is the program manager for the Lower American 
River Conservancy. The Conservancy is a fund center for grants to assist 
stakeholders in the Lower American River on capital improvement projects. 
 
1/7: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included LMA coordination 
for work near homeless camps, the new General Manger for RD 1000, 
erosion sites along the City of Sacramento levee, and tree toppling due to 
the recent storm. 
 
1/7: SAFCA Watershed Management meeting. I attended this meeting to 
coordinate on best management practices for addressing homeless camps 
within the area’s floodways and levee easements. SAFCA plans to host 
coordination meetings between the LMAs and the City and County. 
 
1/10: Hansen Ranch Site Visit. Superintendent Kawamura and I met with 
KC Sorgen from SAFCA to discuss having the District remove unnecessary 
access ramps and fencing along both sides of the Dry Creek Floodway at 
Hansen Ranch. Ms. Sorgen indicated that the District could keep the 
earthen embankment material from the access ramps upon their removal. 
 
1/11: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
a contract to install roll-up doors and actuators in the warehouse, 
discussion of audio recording Board meetings, and a memo on District 
Priorities for 2019. 
 
1/18: Deferred Maintenance Project Pipe Inspection Meeting with 
Mead and Hunt. I met with Nancy Moricz from Mead and Hunt to discuss 
her team’s progress on the identification and mapping of the eligible pipes 
under the State’s Deferred Maintenance Grant program. Ms. Moricz color 
coded the pipes for differing classifications and mapped them in an 
electronic visual database. Ms. Moricz plans to brief the Board on her 
progress at the February meeting. 
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